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Cost share adjustments for 2012 Medicaid claims 
On January 31, 2013, Blue Plus began an effort to correct the cost share amounts on a small portion of 
Medicaid claims for services incurred in 2012. The purpose of this adjustment is to correct any Medicaid 
claims where a subscriber’s cost share was incorrectly over applied. In most cases, providers will see an 
increase in payment due to the correction as the copay amount will be removed. Please note that if 
additional reimbursement is received due to reduced cost share amounts, providers are required to promptly 
return the corresponding overage to the subscriber to reimburse them for any subscriber liability amounts 
they may have already paid. 

        Questions? 
          If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


